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‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 

  
 
Dear parents/carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that Y6 will be visiting the Longshaw Estate in the Peak District as 

one of their first enrichment trips of the year.   

On Tuesday 21st October the children will travel by coach to the Longshaw Estate. From here 

they will be going on a walk, have the opportunity to explore the surroundings and take part in 

various other activities.  

Please make sure your child is wearing their school uniform and is wearing appropriate shoes 

such as trainers or walking boots and a coat for cooler/rainy weather. 

We will be setting off at 9am so please ensure that your child is at school for the normal time of 

8:40am 

We are asking for a contribution of £9.00 to cover the cost of the coach.  

 

With thanks, 

The Y6 team 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name: ________________ 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the trip and have paid via the school gateway. 

 

 My child is entitled to free school meals and requires a school packed lunch. Cheese/ham 

 

 I would like to be considered to be a parent volunteer 

 

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Carer)    Date: _____________ 
 


